
 

 
Headmaster:  Mr Jonathan M Webb, MA  

Address:  Clotherholme Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire HG4 2DG   
Tel: [01765] 602647   Email:  admin@ripongrammar.com 

Website:  www.ripongrammar.co.uk 
 

Autumn Concert 
Tuesday 24th October – 7pm 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Tuesday 24th October the Music Department will present its first concert of the academic year. 
This Autumn Concert is a short, informal presentation from each of our choirs. In addition, All 
first form students perform three items from their studies of Vocal Music.  
 
The concert begins at 7pm in the school hall. There will be refreshments on sale provided by the 
Friends of Ripon Grammar School. The music should finish no later than 8pm. There is no 
admission charge for the concert but there will be a retiring collection in aid of Martin House (the 
nominated charity for this year - www.martinhouse.org.uk) and the RGS Music Department for 
music and equipment. Tickets will not need to be reserved or bought, but seating will be offered 
on a first come, first served basis.  
I hope you will be able to come and support this concert and the many pupils taking part. 
 
Further details will be sent nearer the time but students should arrive between 6.30 and 6.45 and 
wear school uniform. Doors will be open from 6.30. All students will be given a flyer for the event 
to bring home. 
 
I would be grateful if you would contact me by email on barkermr@ripongrammar.com if your 
son or daughter is unable to participate in this concert.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr. M. Barker 
Director of Music 
Ripon Grammar School 
 
Please do look out for details of our forthcoming concerts: 
 

- Music Department Christmas Concert – Tuesday 12th December @7pm – School Hall 
 

- RGS 9 lessons and Carols Service – Tuesday 19th December @7.30pm – Ripon Cathedral 
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